
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0051
Date: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 4:11:00 PM

-- Name --
Abhilash Sasi

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
The burlington hydro company should not be allowed to increase these rates. We are already paying high utility bills
and there is no justification for this fee increase.
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